
Whanganui District Health Board

Electing 7 Board Members

Graham ADAMS

My principal place of residence is in the
Whanganui District Health Board area.

Re-elected to the board in 2016 after a gap of 9
years I have experienced no difficulty in devoting
the time the position demands as well as
maintaining my longstanding involvement with

other organisations- Age Concern, Grey Power and the
Ratepayers' association.
Undoubtedly the appointment of our new CEO Russell Simpson
was the right one. He has settled in exceptionally well to an
environment which needed change for the betterment of the
65000 population the WDHB serves. A significant number live in
rural areas and I support 100% the Board's commitment to
addressing the needs of those people whilst maintaining
reasonable access to a range of services in those areas.
I very much wish to continue my association with the Board for
one more term during which I shall continue to support our CEO
with the outstandingly beneficial changes he is implementing.
Thank you for your high ranking.

Conflict of Interest Statement
To the best of my knowledge and belief, I have no conflicts of
interest with the Whanganui District Health Board at the date
of my notice of consent to being nominated as a candidate for
membership of the board of the Whanganui District Health
Board, and I do not believe that any such conflicts of interest
are likely to arise in future.


